
From: Mr Mick Gent To: Development Department 

Job Title: 
Contaminated Land 
Officer 

  

Email:  Name: Mr Pedlow 

Our Ref: 177163   

Date: 26/04/2023 Your Ref: R/2023/0300/DCO 

Tel Ext: 01287 612429 Response 
Planning Consultation 
Nuisance 

Environmental Protection Planning Consultation Response 
 
Proposal: CONSULTATION ON PINS REF: EN0700009 

Premises: H2 TEESSIDE DCO PROJECT, Redcar 

 
Comments: 
 
With reference to the above planning application, I would confirm that I have assessed 
the following environmental impacts which are relevant to the development and would 
comment as follows: 
 
Chapter 6.5 of H2 Teesside Ltd Environmental Impact Assessment Scoping Report 
concerns Noise and Vibration. 
 
The report states that baseline noise data is available from the results of surveys 
which were undertaken in 2019 and 2020 for the NZT Project (immediately east of 
the Proposed Development Sites). From a review of the available data, the existing 
dominant sound in the area is from industrial and road traffic noise sources, however 
further project specific baseline noise monitoring will be carried out to inform the 
noise and vibration assessment for the Proposed Development. 
 
I have no objections to the methodology and scope for further assessment stated in 
the report. 
 
 

Redcar & Cleveland Borough Council 
Adults and Communities 

Memo 
 


